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Electricity Price Inflation Continues to Outpace CPI by 12.4% as FERC 

Decision on Transmission Competition Nears 
 

WASHINGTON – The latest inflation data release confirms that electricity prices continue to 
outpace the Consumer Price Index with electricity prices increasing by 3.6% compared to 3.2% 
for the CPI over the last 12 months. With the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) 
poised to finalize its transmission planning rule as early as next month, the latest inflationary 
data should remind them of the importance of competition for new transmission projects.  
 
In a statement, Paul Cicio, Chair of the Electricity Transmission Competition Coalition, 
said: “Today’s report is especially damning because electricity generation costs have fallen due 
to low natural gas prices, but transmission costs continue to accelerate. FERC can take an 
immediate step to reduce inflation and lower prices for consumers. The only way to check the 
power of incumbent monopoly utilities and ensure the cost of electricity is affordable for 
households and businesses is to enforce Order 1000 and competitively bid large transmission 
projects.” 

Competitively bid electricity transmission projects have been shown to reduce costs to 
consumers by up to 40 percent according to The Brattle Group – assuming a conservative 
estimate, if only 33% of new transmission projects were competitively bid and there is an 
average cost savings of 40%, ratepayers could save an estimated $277 billion. If all new 
transmission projects were competitively bid at an average cost savings of 40%, ratepayers 
could save an estimated $840 billion by 2050. Transmission costs have grown as a share of the 
price of electricity, and only competition can bring the price of electricity back down. 

Read more about the benefits of transmission competition in ETCC’s comprehensive report. 

About the Electricity Transmission Competition Coalition 
 
The Electricity Transmission Competition Coalition (ETCC) is a broad-based, nation-wide 
coalition committed to increasing competition in America’s electricity transmission infrastructure. 
We advocate for common-sense policies and solutions that result in competitively priced 
transmission projects, which reduce energy costs for all ratepayers – from large manufacturers 
to residential consumers. The ETCC represents a diverse group of 93 companies and 
organizations from all 50 states, including manufacturing groups, retail electric consumers, state 
consumer advocates, think tanks, and non-incumbent transmission developers. 
 
For more information, visit: www.electricitytransmissioncompetitioncoalition.org. 
 

https://www.bls.gov/news.release/cpi.nr0.htm
https://electricitytransmissioncompetitioncoalition.org/report-fercs-277-billion-electricity-price-hike/
https://signaldc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=058ffa22ff49ea39a245372d7&id=797ce018ef&e=1463306bec
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